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At your meeting of October 8, 1992 you asked our office 
to review and comment on the ·Access Corporation Conveners' Report 
("Conveners' Report") dated July 2, 1992. We have reviewed the 
Conveners• Report and have the following comments regarding legal 
issues which are raised by the proposals in the report. 

DISCUSSION 

On October 19, 1990, the City Council adopted a report 
from this committee ("Committee Report") regarding the creation of 
a cable television City Wide access corporation ("Access 
Corporation"). By that action, the Council approved the creation 
of a five member committee of access conveners ("Conveners") to 
develop the framework for the creation of an access corporatidn. 

Since the Council action, the Conveners have spent 
considerable time and efforts on this endeavor and have now 
completed their task. Their recommendations are contained in the 
Conveners• Report to the City Council dated July 2, 1992. They 
were guided by a workplan developed primarily by the Department of 
Telecommunications with assistance from staff of several other City 
departments. 

From the inception of educational access and public 
access requirements (referred to collectively as "public access") 
in the City's initial cable television franchises granted in the 
late 1970's and early 1980's, our office has steadfastly cautioned 
against excessive City entanglement in the management and control 
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